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INVERCLYDE ALLIANCE BOARD 

MONDAY 22 JANUARY 2018 – 3PM 

BOARD ROOM 1, MUNICIPAL BUILDINGS, GREENOCK 

Present: Councillors S McCabe (Chair), G Brooks and E Robertson (Inverclyde 
Council), Mr J Brown (Scottish Government), Area Manager D Proctor (Scottish Fire 
and Rescue Service), Ms S Rae (West College Scotland), Ms S Mitchell (Skills 
Development Scotland), Mr I Bruce (CVS Inverclyde), Ms L Campbell (DWP), 
Superintendent R Kennedy (Police Scotland), Mr A Comrie (Strathclyde Partnership for 
Transport) and Mr S Frew (Scottish Enterprise). 

In attendance: Mr A Fawcett, Mr S Allan, Ms W Bain, Mr  A Puckrin, Mr S McNab, Mr A 
McDonald, Mr G Barbour and Ms S Lang (Inverclyde Council), Ms L Long (Inverclyde 
HSCP) and Group Manager M Gallacher (Scottish Fire and Rescue Service). 

Apologies for absence: Apologies for absence were intimated on behalf of Councillor 
L Quinn (Inverclyde Council), Mr S McMillan (MSP), Ms S Kelly (Skills Development 
Scotland), Chief Superintendent G Crossan (Police Scotland) and Mr N Francis 
(Scottish Enterprise). 

INVERCLYDE COUNCIL BUDGET CONSULTATION 

Councillor McCabe welcomed participants and explained that the purpose of the special 
meeting of the Board was to promote understanding and stimulate interest in the 
Council’s budget consultation process and encourage response from partner 
organisations, their staff and customers. 
The Board heard a presentation by Steven McNab, Head of Organisational 
Development, Human Resources & Communications and Alan Puckrin, Chief Financial 
Officer, Inverclyde Council which set out the current position in respect of the Draft 
Settlement for Inverclyde, the latest 2018/20 Budget position and the next steps in the 
process which include the public consultation exercise and the development of budget 
proposals, culminating in the setting of the Council Tax on 22 February and the 
approval of the 2018/20 Budget on 15 March.  The Board was also given a 
demonstration on how to use the Budget Simulator tool which forms an important part 
of the consultation exercise.  (A copy of the presentation is attached as Appendix 1). 
It was noted that Partners would be sent, later that afternoon, suggested methods of 
disseminating information about the Council’s budget consultation through social media 
and any other channels available to allow communication with their customers, clients 
and employees. 
Councillor McCabe indicated that it was up to Partners to determine whether they would 
wish to take an organisational view in making a submission, to submit views on any 
particular savings or on any aspects of the budget which they considered could 
undermine the role of the Alliance Board. 
Decided: that it be remitted to Partners to respond as appropriate to the Council’s 
budget consultation exercise by the deadline of midnight on Sunday 11 February 2018. 
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